
  

 

Office of Risk Management 

   

Student Accident Insurance 2021-2022 
   

Good Afternoon Principals & Administrators, 

  

As we continue to strive to provide a safe environment for all of our students, we recognize 

that accidents are not 100% preventable. In order to lessen the financial impact from a 

sudden and unexpected accident, we are  once again offering student accident insurance 

through the Office of Risk Management. Similar to years past, our insurance program is a 

two-tiered approach: a voluntary paid basic plan providing up to $25,000 coverage 

purchased by the students’ families, and a catastrophic plan that has a $5,000,000 coverage 

limit and a $25,000 deductible,  provided by the AOB for those schools participating in the 

AOB Property & Casualty insurance program. 

  

The voluntary student accident plan can be purchased by any family with a student 

attending either an Archdiocesan school or an independent Catholic school within the 

Archdiocese, including pre-K students, and applies to accidents which occur on the 

school’s premises during school activities. For school families who have very high 

deductibles on their health policies, or who may have no health coverage, this is a great 

opportunity to purchase protection for their children. The details of this plan can be 

reviewed in the attachments Student Accident Insurance Brochure 2021-2022 along with 

the coverage explanation brochure 2021-2022. There are various coverage options from 

which parents can select, but all are offered at  very minimal costs. Most beneficial about 



 

this coverage is that it has no deductible. In order to simplify the purchasing process, 

parents have the option of submitting the application and payment directly to the company 

via regular mail, or they can go on line and complete the purchase at 

www.BollingerSchools.com. 

Student Accident Insurance Coverage Brochure 2021-2022  

 

2021-2022 Student Accident Insurance Brochure  

 

 

The Office of Risk Management asks you to communicate this information to parents 

through a means most effective for your school. In addition, for those schools using the 

School Administration System, we are strongly recommending your school make this 

information available through that system.  In addition, the information will be available 

on the Office of Risk Management website at www.archbalt.org/risk.  

  

We appreciate your enthusiasm and partnership in supporting this important benefit for our 

school families.  

Best wishes for a successful & safe school year! 

  

Cathy O’Brien 

Risk Management Associate 

Archdiocese of Baltimore 

(443)263-1950 (P) 

(410)547-3153 (F) 

(410)456-2288 (C) 

Cathy.obrien@archbalt.org 

 

 

http://www.bollingerschools.com/
https://mcusercontent.com/9b8b58f604aec2a7581dbd2b6/files/88949355-1c33-de8d-de13-66c72eb311e1/Student_Accident_Insurance_Coverage_Brochure_2021_22.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/9b8b58f604aec2a7581dbd2b6/files/e14bc239-e191-d8bd-4086-6d698e7d9bd8/2021_2022_Student_Accident_Insurance_Brochure.pdf
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